PAKISTAN INSTITUTE OF PUBLIC FINANCE ACCOUNTANTS (PIPFA)
(A Company set up under Section 42 of the Companies Ordinance, 1984)
Constituents: ICAP, ICMAP, AGP
Webstte: www.pipfa.org.pk, B-mail; pipfa@pipfa.org.pk

Dear Members and Students,

On behalf of Board of Governors of Pakistan Institute of Public Finance Accountants (PIPFA), |
am delighted to inform that PIPFA has signed MOU with KnowledgeNow for providing online
trainings facility to the members and students and earn CPD hours as per their convenience by
logging into the online portal http://pipfa.knowledgenow.info.

This interactive website will facilitate our members and students to abreast themselves with
the global best practices by watching recorded versions from a repository of systematic
archives.

Through live webinars, our members can interact with world class speakers from USA, UK,
Canada, Australia, India and Pakistan and also use this portal for earning their CPDs at their
convenient time.

Through the KnowledgeNow portal, the members/ students will be facilitated as follows:

Live Webinars
Archived videos of lectures/webinars

]

o Follow up questionnaires
s Presentations
e A forum for members to stay in contact
s And many more
FEATURES

e Secured login

® Access to webinars on a nominal fee such as Rs.500/- per webinar

e Video played through an embedded player within the browser with no control panel
to move the video forward, ensuring that the full webinar is viewed

e An optional close ended quiz/questionnaire after watching the video

e An acknowledgement message on viewer’s screen with details of CPD earned

s Facility to download presentation of the webinar in ppt/pdf format.

e Member can only obtain one-time CPD hours for watching each webinar

e CPD Report of the trainee

We request the members and students to register themselves and start learning online
wherever you are. We wish you all the best in your professional endeavors.

The PIPFA is striving for value creation, recognition and development of public finance
profession and its stakeholders nationally as well as internationally.

We believe that this facility will provide an opportunity to the members to enhance their skills
and be a valuable asset for your organization and society at large.

Regards

Ghulam Mustafa Qazi, FCMA -
President PIPFA




